Dunkirk Camp & Conference Center

COVID Information 2022

The Health and Safety of our Campers and Staff is our highest
priority as we prepare to open the 2022 camp season.

At this time COVID restrictions have been lifted. We will no longer
be requiring masks and COVID testing to come to camp. We will
continue to follow NYS and CDC guidelines if there are any changes
and will update this information via our website
(www.dunkirkcc.com) and other social media sites.

Please take precautions before coming to camp. If you or your child
feels sick or are running a fever, you should have a COVID tested
before coming to camp. Vaccines are not required, but if you have
had one, please upload your vaccine card with your medical forms

or bring it or a copy of it with you to camp.

We will continue to have hand sanitizer stations set up throughout
camp for your use and we will also have tents set up outside for
more space and social distancing when necessary.

Disposables will continue to be used for most items in the
Dining Hall, however, self-serve stations will be back in place.

Feel free to contact our Camp Office if you have any questions @
716-366-1900 or by emailing our Camp Manager, Anne Wilmot.
exec.director@dunkirkcc.com


http://www.dunkirkcc.com

